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Partnerships to Advance Cancer Health Equity (PACHE)
Program Meeting

Registration Is Now Open!

On behalf of the National Cancer Institute (NCI) Center to Reduce Cancer Health Disparities
(CRCHD), we are pleased to announce that registration for the 2020 Partnerships to Advance
Cancer Health Equity (PACHE) Program Meeting is open. The PACHE Meeting will be held on
Wednesday, July 15, and Thursday, July 16, 2020, at the Bethesda North Marriott Hotel and
Conference Center in Rockville, Maryland.

The theme for the Meeting is Developing Competitive and Sustainable Partnerships. During the
Meeting, PACHE investigators, program managers and administrators, CRCHD staff, and invited
speakers will discuss relevant topics that are important for the continued growth of the
program. The Meeting will help support the immediate and long-term goals of the PACHE
program and highlight ideas and strategies that will benefit each of the partnerships.

For additional information and to register for the upcoming Meeting, please click here.

Here are a few deadlines to consider:
Abstract Submission: Friday, May 1, 2020
Registration: Thursday, June 11, 2020

Hotel Reservations: Thursday, June 11, 2020

Call for Abstracts

I. Scientific Abstract: Each partnership (U54 and P20) is required to submit a Scientific
Abstract describing one (1) original research project. The Scientific Abstract should highlight
novel scientific findings from trainees, career development awardees, and PACHE investigators.
Topics may be from basic, translational, behavioral, population, and/or clinical research. Those
with selected Scientific Abstracts will present a poster during the Poster Session on July 15,
2020. More than one abstract for a scientific poster may be submitted. Please visit the website
for submission instructions.

Il. Program Abstract: Each partnership (US54 and P20) is required to submit a Program
Abstract, which will be printed in the program meeting book to be shared with all attendees for
dissemination of information about the partnerships. These abstracts will not be presented as
posters. The Program Abstracts will provide more information about the goals and objectives of
each partnership. For instructions about Program Abstracts, please click here.

If you require additional information about the logistics of the Meeting, please contact Michelle
Murray of NOVA Research Company at 240-752-7237. You also may email your questions or
comments to conferences@novaresearch.com.

We look forward to seeing you in July.
Thank you,

H. Nelson Aguila, DVM

Deputy Director

Center to Reduce Cancer Health Disparities
National Cancer Institute, NIH

Nicole McNeil-Ford, PhD

Program Director

Center to Reduce Cancer Health Disparities
National Cancer Institute, NIH

Figure 1. PACHE 2020 Registration Invitation Email






